Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 4:39 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Eyes Please!

Attachments: PE-17-00008 Hyak Extension Letter.doc

Is this what you were thinking? ©

Chelsea Penner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




